
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS24502
This legislation provides a technical correction to legislation signed into law during the 2015
Session (H298). The statutory change created a reimbursement methodology for services provided
to an adolescent by a private, freestanding mental health facility. The reimbursement methodology
is being clarified to reflect the intent of the original legislation. This is necessary for the correct
reimbursement to be made.

FISCAL NOTE
The total fiscal impact of this legislation is $834,800, of which $250,400 (30%) is General Funds
and $584,400 (70%) is federal funds. This legislation does not impact or involve County budgets.

Contact:
Jeff Morrell, Intermountain Hospital
(208) 350-2396
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